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New Durham Planning Board 
Minutes 

August 2, 2016 
 

Call to Order: Vice-Chairman Bob Craycraft called the meeting to order at 7:05 pm. 
 
Roll Call:  Bob Craycraft (Vice-Chairman), Dot Veisel, Theresa Chabot, David 

Swenson (Selectmen’s Representative). 
 
Absent: Scott Drummey (Chairman), 
 
Recorder:  Jennifer Nadeau 
 
Public Comment: NONE 

 
Minutes: 

Minutes of June 22, 2016 Transportation Forum were discussed and edits made. 
 
Ms. Veisel made a motion to approve the minutes of June 22, 2016 
Transportation Forum as amended.  Seconded by Ms. Chabot.  No comments.  
Vote passed 4-0. 
 
Minutes of July 5, 2016 were discussed and amendments were made. 
 
Ms. Veisel made a motion to approve the minutes of July 5, 2016 as amended.  
Seconded by Ms. Chabot.  No comments.  Vote passed 4-0. 
 
Minutes of July 19, 2016 were discussed and amendments were made. 
 
Ms. Veisel made a motion to approve the minutes of July 19, 2016 as amended.  
Seconded by Selectmen Swenson.  No comments.  Vote passed 3-0-1 with Ms. 
Chabot abstaining as she was not present at that meeting. 
 

Master Plan Update 
Mark Sullivan from the Conservation Commission was in attendance and presented 
a slideshow he prepared for the Natural Resources Public Forum to be held August 
4th.  Slideshow was reviewed and discussed.  Set-up and general workflow of the 
forum was discussed. 

 
Mail & Correspondence 
 Timber Workshop, SRPC flyer. 
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New/Old Business: 
 Vice-Chair Craycraft referenced the meeting of May 17, 2016 where a conditional 
 Penny Lane Woodlot release was passed.  He requested a letter be sent to Attorney 
 Hoover to request an update on the status of the list of conditions. 

 
Meeting adjourned: 

MOTION made to adjourn by Selectmen Swenson, seconded by Ms. Chabot.  All in 
favor, 4-0.  Meeting adjourned at 8:41 p.m. 

 
NATURAL RESOURCES PUBLIC FORUM: August 4, 2016 
NEXT MEETING: August 16, 2016 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Jennifer Nadeau 
 


